
 
 
 
Why:   Open house for the Harford Glen Fifth Grade 

Residential Outdoor Education Program.  Attendance 
is optional, but recommended for families new to the program.   

 

When:   Parents, guardians, and students may attend any open house session:  
 

Wednesday, September 11, 2019 - 4:00-7:00 pm 
Thursday, September 12, 2019 - 4:00-7:00pm  
Monday, October 7, 2019 - 4:00-7:00pm 
Thursday, October 17, 2019 (Early Dismissal) – 2:00-5:00 pm 
Friday, November 1, 2019 (Early Dismissal) – 2:00-5:00 pm 
Friday, December 13, 2019 (Early Dismissal) – 2:00-5:00 pm 
Tuesday, January 21, 2020 - 4:00-7:00 pm 
Friday, March 27, 2020 (Early Dismissal)- 2:00-5:00 pm 
Thursday, April 9, 2020 (Early Dismissal)- 2:00-5:00 pm 

 

 The main gate will open automatically at the designated start time 
 Please allow thirty minutes for your visit – all sessions will conclude promptly 

at the designated time 
 Start your visit in the Dining Hall to sign-in and view the specific packing 

requirements for the residential program 
 You will have the opportunity to explore the Dining Hall, lodges, classrooms, 

and property on your own  
 Harford Glen teachers will be available to answer questions during all open 

houses 
 If you would like to explore the Harford Glen grounds, the property will be 

open to the public from 7am to 7pm on Saturdays and Sundays until October 
27 and again in the spring from April 4.  (Please note – buildings will be locked 
and teaching staff will not be present on weekends) 

 Please visit our website, www.hcps.org/harfordglen, or the Harford Glen 
Foundation Facebook page for additional information about Harford Glen’s 
programs 

 

    Bring:   
 

 Students who will benefit from seeing the facility before participating in the 
program – please be aware that parents and guardians are responsible for 
supervising their children during the open house 

 Flashlight for the evening open house sessions if sunset is before 7:00 pm 


